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COMMITTEE ON HEMISPHERIC SECURITY
Original: English
N O T I C E – INFORMAL MEETING
The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions of the OAS member states and, on instructions from the Chair of the Committee on Hemispheric Security (CSH) Ambassador Nestor Mendez, Permanent Representative of Belize to the OAS, would like to invite the delegations to an informal meeting on Thursday, September 1, 2011 at 10 a.m., in the Gabriela Mistral Room (1889 F Street, NW).

The purpose of this meeting is to have an informal discussion on the activities of the Committee, the Secretariat for Multidimensional Security and the Inter-American Defense Board, and to greet new members of the Committee.
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